

Galifornia Western School of Law

350 Cedar Street, San Diego, California 92101 (714) 239-0391

October 10, 1977

Mark N. Goodman

Dear Mr. Goodman:

I have received your request regarding your rank here at California Western School of Law in your graduating class of 1977.

After checking with the Registrar, Mrs. Costley, I find that your grade point average for your units here at our Law School placed you in an exact tie for first place.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Sincerely yours

ROBERT K. CASTETTER

Dean

RKC:rf

cc: Permanent File of Mark N. Goodman

Enclosure

P.S.

It should be noted that you now qualify for the honor of "Summa Cum Laude". I am enclosing herewith the sticker you are authorized to add to your diploma reflecting the receipt of this honor.